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Scholarship: Our Council will be providing one $2000 scholarship to the child of a member in good standing.  
The application is on our web site.  Click on the URL right above this, then move your mouse over “Contact 
Us” and you will see “Scholarship Application”.  Click on that link and you will be directed to a page that has 
an easy to see link for 2016 Scholarship Application which is a Word document.  Save the form to your com-
puter and then fill it out and bring it or mail it to the Council by May 7. 

Feed the Homeless: We provided the meal at the Abundant Table on April 20.   We served turkey, rice, 
vegetables and gravy..  Thanks to the brothers who helped out.  We had enough food and good help, too.  
Our next meal will be ham, rice pilaf, vegetables, and gravy on May 18.  Please plan to be there at 5PM.  In 
June we will do the cookout there providing burgers and dogs as we have for several years.  The Abundant 
Table will be closed in July and August and we will once again take the opportunity to provide a meal for our 
senior citizens at O’Neil Drive and Doggett Circle like we did last year. 

Saturday Knights Club: We had our meeting on April 2.  We had our annual auction.  There were lots 
of laughs and a few good bargains, too.  Our next meeting will be on May 7.  We will have a bowling night.  
Meet at the Norwood Sports Center at 7PM. We will reserve a bunch of lanes and embarrass ourselves big-
time.  Then we can retire to the Council clubroom for some pizza and fellowship.  Don’t forget the annual 
Mystery Ride is coming up on June 4. 

Flag Day Parade: Flag Day is June 14.  For the past several years, we have marched in the parade and 
it has been received very well by the people in Dedham.  Wives and children are very welcome—encouraged, 
really—to march with us.  It’s a great time and it makes such a strong statement on behalf of our Council.  
Members, come on down and march with us.  It’s fun and very worthwhile.  Let’s make our group even bigger 
than ever this year.  

KC Club: This is an important source of funds for our Charity fund, so please return your funds 
promptly.  We have several members who have not paid and many who have not bought tickets.  The 
cost is $20 and you have 20 chances to win $25 and two chances to win $500 and you can support 

your Council in the process.  Please support the KC Club. 

Will Sexton: Sir Knight, William Sexton is a member of our Council and many know him from St 
Mary’s.  He will be ordained a Transitional Deacon on April 30, 2016 at 10:00AM at the Cathedral of the Holy 
Cross in Boston.  He is scheduled for Priesthood ordination in May, 2017.  Congratulations to Will.  All are 
welcome to the Cathedral for this event.   

GRAND KNIGHT 

Shaun L. McKenna 

   CHAPLAIN  

Fr. Mark Storey 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

Steve Riley 

CHANCELLOR 

Robert L. Black, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 3 YRS. 

Jerry Alberico, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 2 YRS. 

Robert Curran, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 1 YR. 

Kevin Leach, P.G.K. 

INSURANCE AGENT 

Matthew McDonald 

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org 



      Newsletter Month: May, 2016 

Motions: Both motions brought forward in March for voting in April were approved. 

Eucharistic Adoration: Our next Hour of Adoration is on Friday May 13 at 8PM.  It’s a time 
for quiet, peaceful reflection with our Savior there to guide you.  Please join us.  You’ll walk away 
a better person 

Membership:  There is a First and Second Degree at Middleboro/Lakeville on May 31 at 
7PM.  Meet at the Council at 6PM.  There is also a 3rd Degree on May 15 in Weymouth at 2PM.  
Please contact Charlie Black at 781-326-6243 if you would like to make this degree.  We had a 
transfer to our Council, George Sullivan, and a re-instatement, John Deschenes.  Welcome, 
brothers. 

Rick Murray, PGK: Rick passed away on March 30 and his wake and funeral were in early 
April.  Rick was very active in our Council for many years.  We had an excellent attendance at his 
wake and funeral despite the snowy weather and his wife Shirley was very grateful.  Rick was 
very proud of his association with our Council and with the K of C.  At his funeral, large magnetic 
signs with the K of C emblem were placed on the sides of the hearse.  These are the property of 
our Council.  Families of members who pass away can request this at members funerals. 

Investment Club: The Investment Club will meet on the fourth Tuesday of each month at 

7:30PM in the clubroom. 

KC Club:  $25 prizes to Robert Black and Jerry Alberico  

Attendance Prize: $118 for Jack O’Connor and $129 for Pat Treanor  (not present) 

Motions 

1)  That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $2000.00 to fund one scholarship for the 

2016-2017 year. 

Submitted by Jerry Alberico, PGK 

Seconded by Kevin Bryan Leach, PGK 

2)  That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $100.00 for a donation to the Dedham Flag 

Day Parade.  

Submitted by William Killion, PGK 

Seconded by Robert Desmond, PGK 

3)  That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $100.00 for a donation to the Chapel of 

Hope.  

Submitted by Jerry Alberico, PGK 

Seconded by Steve Riley 

 

 

Shaun McKenna, Grand Knight          William Killion, Recorder 

Brothers, Wear your emblem proudly! 


